From: BoardSec

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: TRIM: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0271
Date: October-09-14 1:42:54 PM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: October-09-14 1:41 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0271

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

The application from Union Gas to OBM, they are requesting an increase in the residential
Union Gas charges which will be ranging from $2.00 to $3.00 in the annual bill. How come I
am paying by EBP, which was last year $105.00 per month, now this year they have it
increased to $155.00 per month! That is an INCREASE OF $600.00 PER YEAR in MY
annual bill! T have tried to phone the company about this however it is impossible to get
threw to speak with anybody concerning this. Could you PLEASE look into this for me and
get back to me with a response.

I would also like to become an intervenor and receive any documentation related to this case.

EB-2014-0271

Name: Brian Duivesteyn

Address:

Fax: 0

Company: individual





